



April 1, 2016

Honorable Mayor and Common Council

Dear Honorable Mayor and Common Council,

The Fire Chief is requesting that the City enter into a hold harmless agreement with Willkomm Development LLP for fire department training at the following locations within the Village of Mount Pleasant: 1211 N. Green Bay Rd., 1219 N. Green Bay Rd., 1225 N. Green Bay Rd., 1229 N. Green Bay Rd., 4723 Spring St., 4731 Spring St., 4803 Spring St., 4815 Spring St., 1208 N. Ohio St., 1230 N. Ohio St., 4718 Sunnyside Ave., 4724 Sunnyside Ave., 4734 Sunnyside Ave. and 4810 Sunnyside Ave.

This is an opportunity to participate with South Shore and Caledonia Fire Departments on destructive fire service training utilizing actual structures as opposed to simulation of training. All buildings are scheduled for demolition in the near future at the conclusion of the training.

The City Attorney will provide and approve the appropriate document for this training. Our request is time sensitive.

Fax: 262-635-7864

Respectfully submitted,

Steve Hansen, Fire Chief

 Chief's Office:
 262-635-7911

 Fire Prevention Bureau:
 262-635-7915

Non-Emergency: 262-886-2300 Training Division: 262-635-7918